
Bridge posting alert for Reniff Road Bridge 

Beginning Thursday, October 2nd, 2025, the Reniff Road bridge will be down-
posted to a 16 ton weight limit. The weight limit will remain in effect until 
corrective maintenance is performed. 

For more information, contact the Tioga County Highway Department at the 
following number: 607-687-0302. 


